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Ramadan Message to Students,
Teachers and Parents,

As we step into the blessed month of Ramadan, a time of reflection,
discipline, and spiritual growth, I extend my heartfelt greetings to all
students, teachers, and parents.

Ramadan is not just about fasting; it is about purifying our hearts,
strengthening our character, and increasing our dedication to
knowledge and kindness. It teaches us patience, empathy, and
gratitude-values that shape not only our faith but also our daily
lives.

To our students: Let this month be a reminder that true success
comes from both knowledge and good character. Just as we
discipline our bodies through fasting, let us also discipline our
minds by seeking wisdom, helping others, and striving for
excellence in education.

To our teachers: You are the guiding light for our future generations.
In this sacred month, may your words inspire, your patience grow,
and your dedication to shaping young minds be rewarded
abundantly.

To our parents: Your role in nurturing values and ethics in children
is more important than ever. May this Ramadan strengthen the bond
of love and respect within your families and instill in your children
the spirit of compassion, honesty, and perseverance.

May this Ramadan be a source of peace, progress, and prosperity for
all. Let us make this month a turning point in our lives—a time of
self-improvement, unity, and commitment to both faith and

education.
X,/»":;——*
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Ramadan Mubarak!



